
  

May 17, 2019 
 

Attention 8​th​ graders:  
 

This years Cedar Point ticket cost will be ​$40​.  
 

Payments can be made in the school office 
May 6-14  

 
****Season Pass holders will need 

 to see Mrs. Glew  
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------

 
 
Students will remain at school on May 17th for the following reasons​: 
 
-failing academically for the 4th quarter- students must be passing all 
4 year core classes to be eligible. 
 
-suspension of any kind Q4 
 
-Outstanding Accounts- such as school & technology fees, fundraiser,  
     library obligations or lunch fees.  



 


